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TO CONTINUE HIS LEGACY AND
HONOR HIS SERVICE

Terry Headley contributed $165,000 in his lifetime to defend
our profession. We are asking all members to contribute to
IFAPAC to match his legacy with a contribution made before
August 18, 2023 which is the date of IFAPAC's inception. Terry
led from the front by being a model of servant leadership. We
can best honor his commitment to NAIFA by contributing to the

cause that he most respected, IFAPAC.

If you would like your IFAPAC contribution to count towards the
Terry Headley Lifetime Defender Campaign and you are using a

contribution form rather than electronically, please write "In

Honor of Terry" on the form so it can be processed properly.




